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Please accept this email as wholehearted objection to plans for redevelopment of Brooklands Farm . It is horrifying 
the loss of open space lost to residential buildings already here in whitstable and surrounding areas . Local Traffic is 
already horrendous especially at rush hour times and I believe this is recognised by the building of a junction off the 
bypass but I believe it only offers exit in the plans not access which seems mad ! 
Building nearly 1 and a half thousand homes will significantly and irreversibly change the feel of the Chestfield 
community. It will be to the detriment of local wild life and result in the loss of agricultural  land which obviously 
plays a vital role in supporting home grown food produce . 
Please for once make the right decision and reject this plan completely rather than ‘scale it back ‘ and demonstrate 
you are listening and valuing local opinion. 
 
Stephanie Marsh 

 

 




